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Amazing Start for S1 

(17 September 2022) 

 

The ‘Amazing Start for S1’ was held on 17 September 2022. It aims to let all S1 students get to 

know more about secondary school life, and to enhance communication and relationship with their 

schoolmates through meaningful and interesting games and talks. Through the activities, S1 students 

had a better understanding of the school and their schoolmates.   
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Students learn through interesting team-building game 



2 
 

Students enjoy the team-building activity  
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